
WFH 

Auburn, WA  98002 

206-806-7339

Josie.addington@lumen.com

February 20, 2024 

Via Web Portal 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Docket No. UT-240053 

Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated Amendment to 

Interconnection Agreement 

Dear Director Killip: 

Per email from Jonathon Church, attached is the Carrier Partner for Interconnected VoIP 

Provider Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation dba 

CenturyLink QC and Peerless Network of Washington, LLC for the State of Washington which 

was inadvertently omitted from the previously submitted filing on February 16, 2024.  This filing 

supplements that previous filing. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  If you have any questions regarding this 

submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Josie Addington 

Legal Assistant 

Attachment 

UT-240053
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